
Louisiana Aggie Moms Club

Fall 2024

Howdy!

The Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs has an awesome network of 110 individual mothers’ clubs. “Being an Aggie Mom makes you
a part of a remarkable organization that connects you with thousands of women across the state, nation, and world who are mothers of Aggies
and are interested in being there to support each other, our Aggies and the University” (Federation website, 2022). We would like to invite you to
join our very special organization, The Louisiana Aggie Moms Club, and connect with other moms from Louisiana who currently have or have had
Aggies, children who are students at Texas A&M. This means moms of Aggie graduates are also welcome to join! Once an Aggie Mom, always
an Aggie Mom!

Some of our Club activities include:

o Small Aggie Mom socials in your local area to encourage participation and fellowship.
o Zoom Meetings held periodically on the internet. You can attend general meetings from the comfort of your own home using the Zoom app.
o Access to a private Facebook page for Louisiana Aggie Mom members.
o Mid semester Fall and Spring “howdy” from home (more info to follow).
o Option to purchase an Exam Goody bag or Gift Card for Fall and Spring finals week for your student-see info below.
o Hospitality for student activities held within our state. In the past we have provided snacks for the Ross Volunteers (lead Rex parade in New

Orleans) and Fish Drill Team (compete at Tulane) as well as dinner for an alternative spring break group. What we do varies year to year
based on the student groups visiting the state.

o Family Weekend at Galveston in October.
o Family weekend at College Station in April. The Aggie Moms Boutique is held during this time, and we are looking to sell Benjamin Knox

prints again (local College Station artist) to raise money for academic scholarships.

The 2024-2025 Membership Dues are $25. Of this amount, $10 will be designated for administrative costs and $15 will be donated to the students.

Goody Bags or Gift Cards for finals week-We are unable to use club funds for goody bag items or gift cards but want to support our students in their
efforts to BTHO (beat the hell outta’) finals.

College Station Campus-A $30 per semester donation is suggested to reserve a Goody Bag during finals week for the College Station campus
students.

Galveston Campus-Since we are not able to deliver goody bags to the Galveston campus students, a $30 per semester donation is suggested to
reserve a gift card during finals week for the Galveston campus students.

Join Us! Please complete the online application found under the “Membership Information” tab on our website, https://louisiana.aggiemoms.org

If you have any questions or would like further information,
please call:

Martha Conly, Membership, 318-465-3810
Cylinda Barron, President, 985-290-7900

Thanks and Gig’em!

https://louisiana.aggiemoms.orgif

